
 

 

 
August 16, 2024 
 
PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT FOR SEPTEMBER 2, 2024 
  
Dear Valued FlashCo Customer,  
 
FlashCo is implementing a price increase of 5% effective September 2, 2024, on most products. All 
orders placed prior to September 2, 2024, will be honored at current pricing provided they ship 
within FlashCo’s standard lead time. All orders placed on or after September 2, 2024, will be 
invoiced at the new price.   
 
FlashCo sales representatives will be in contact with your branches with the updated pricing. Thank 
you for your continued support and loyalty.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Rick Morrow  
National Sales Support Manager  
FlashCo 

 


